

Dear Susan and all of our friends at Bayberry Commons,

We can't thank you enough for all of your assistance in helping to support Rick's ability to attend our daughter's wedding. All of your help made our experience so much better - from Corothy's willingness to help me try my husband's suit on him a couple of times as we worked through the fitting and alterations, to Megan's assistance in preparing for his medications for both the rehearsal dinner/barbecue and the "big day" itself, to Linda's invaluable assistance on June 17th, as well as everyone else's assistance behind the scenes in arranging for all of the necessary details - we couldn't be more appreciative. My family and I were so pleased that Rick was able to stay with us most of the evening. Rick now has many wonderful memories to cherish. Your help went a long way to ensuring that his attendance at these events was possible, and for that, we are truly grateful. You are an amazing team and we feel blessed to be making this challenging journey with such loving people around us. It truly helps.

Sincerely,

Georgette Brousseau, Simonne Brousseau Gogue and the rest of the Brousseau family

P.S. Attached is one of my favorite pictures from the evening...